
Hello Shenandoah Parents! 

 

Thank you so much for partnering with Shenandoah 

Elementary School and SchoolStore as funds are raised to 

help purchase the essential tools our students and 

teachers need to succeed. As of today, your child should 

have received their fundraiser packet to take home. I am 

asking that students return the completed packet to Ms. 

Myers, your FCS. Students must have their 8-digit 

STUDENT PRIZE CODE written on the packet as well. 

(the prize code digits will consist of 6 numbers in between 

the first initial of the student’s last name, and the first initial 

in the students’ first name— (ex. John Doe D123456J) 

written as this is a way to identify which students receive 

which award prizes. Once students have returned their 

fundraiser envelopes, he or she will receive their 

participation ‘huggers’ mystery prize. Once again, thank 

you so much for sharing and supporting your school's 

fundraiser. For questions, you may contact your Family 

and Community Specialist @ 772-7544 ext. 39434 or 

Constance.Myers@slps.org 


